
-----Original Message----- 
From: Susan Raadgever [mailto:susanraadgever@yahoo.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 30 January 2019 10:10 AM 
To: Records Officer 
Subject: Submission for naming private road off Homeleigh Drive 
 
Warrumbungle Shire Council                                                          30 January, 2019 
Re Homeleigh Drive- naming of two private roads 
 
For road number one on the map you provided we would like to suggest the following names for 
consideration: 
Shawns Creek Road  
Sandy Ridge Road 
Lizard Lane  
Echidna Close 
 
We particularly like Shawns Creek Road as it is in the vicinity of Shawns Creek. 
Yours sincerely  
Hugh and Susan Raadgever  
Minimbah 
Homeleigh Drive subdivision 
P.O.Box 360 
Coonabarabran 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


